
From: Elaine Kennedy <Elaine.Kennedy@decc.gov.ie>  

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 5:42 PM 

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 

Cc: genevapmun [DFA] <genevapmun@dfa.ie>; Brendan Keenan <Brendan.Keenan@decc.gov.ie> 

Subject: RE: New communication concerning Ireland to be considered for preliminary admissibility at the Committee´s 

80th meeting (Geneva, 19-22 September 2023) 

 

Dear Fiona,  

 

We wish to inform you that we will not be challenging the admissibility of the communication before the Committee 

next Tuesday, 19 September 2023. Please note this is without prejudice to the rights of Ireland to respond in due course 

to both the communication and, insofar as necessary, the Communicant’s statement on admissibility dated 12 

September 2023, all of which rights are reserved. 

 

Please note Mark Tierney (Solicitor in the Chief State Solicitor’s Office), Aoife Keegan (Trainee Solicitor in the Chief 

State Solicitor’s Office), Brendan Keenan and I intend attending the session by virtual means.   

 

Regards, 

Elaine  

Elaine Kennedy  

Assistant Principal Officer  

Aarhus, Climate Adaptation and Citizen Engagement Division 

__ 

An Roinn Comhshaoil, Aeráide agus Cumarsáide 

Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications  

 

29-31 Bóthar Adelaide, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 X285 

29-31 Adelaide Road, Dublin, D02 X285 

__ 

T: 087 4796071 

www.gov.ie/decc 
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